
, __ .- -

AIV
c> 563

[hb, h. EDWARDS
C PIPELINE* i' s

4 TESTING,INC.

December 27, 1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards and Transportation
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN: Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

NRC LICENSE NUMBER
35-23193-01

Dear Mr. MacDonald

We would like to renew our Quality Assurance Program for Radioactive
Material Packages No. 0563 expiration date sTanuary 31, 1991.

Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $180.00, for the fee
for renewal of our program.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please
contact us and we will reply as expeditiously as possible.

Sincerely,

[I

Jerry R. Beck
Radiation Safety Officer
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